
Eastern Lake Erie Charter Boat Association

Visit our website:
https://www.easternlakeeriecharters.com/

Mailing Address:
5136 Lakeview Ave, Ashville, NY  14710
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Membership Benefits
A membership in the Eastern Lake Erie Charter Boat                     
Association offers more than meeting the USCG drug testing              
requirements for licensed captains and mates.

l Membership in NACO (National Association of Charter-
boat Operators) $65 per year value
l Access to the Members Only Facebook Group  Paid 

members will be invited to join the page by an officer.
l Group Discount Programs - See our Members Only 

Facebook group or any officer for more information.
l Network of Captains - Opportunity to network with   

other members to arrange multiple boat charters for                      
additional business.
l Listing on Association Website - The website is hosted 

in association with Lake Erie United.  Listing can be custom-
ized with your personal website and email.
l Membership Meetings - ELECBA meets several times 

per year and provides updates on USCG information/                      
enforcement, NYSDEC fishery information and lake news/    
information.
l A Voice - Your voice on important topics becomes much 

louder when it is delivered from an organized group.  The 
ELECBA has a relationship with local and state government 
leaders.

The Eastern Lake Erie Charter Boat Association supports 
youth outdoor activities, promotion of sportfishing and     
veterans groups through various events throughout the 
year.  In recognition of these efforts, in September of 2019, 
the New York State Conservation Council awared the Presi-
dent’s Award to the ELECBA at it’s annual meeting.


